From: **Communications** <communications@bennington.edu>

Date: Fri, Nov 10, 2023 at 12:55 PM

Subject: Important Update

BENNINGTON COLLEGE

Dear Faculty and Staff,

On Monday, November 6, we received a request for voluntary recognition of a Bennington College faculty and staff union. We respect the right of our colleagues to unionize. We are seriously considering the proposal for voluntary recognition and have set up a meeting with representatives.

We are committed to working together with faculty and staff in the best interests of the College.

Sincerely,

Lorraine Atwood Vice President Finance and Administration

--